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PECG SLO Section Leaders at the Annual 
Meeting 

Here are your Local SLO Section Leaders at the 
annual PECG Meeting in Sacramento.  Your 
local leaders are working hard and volunteering 
their time for you and our profession as State 
employees.  

 

Listed from left to right: Wes Thompson, PECG 
Meet and Confer Team Committee; Terry 
Thompson, Membership Committee; Christopher 
Cook, SLO Section Current President; Isaac 
Leyva, Benefits Committee; Joe Arnold, PREP 
Committee; Aaron Henkel, History Committee 
and Financial Advisory Committee.   

 
Section Membership Update 

The SLO Section is at 79% membership and 
dropping.  New employees are needing guidance 
and knowledge from you as PECG members to 
why they need to join us in PECG membership.  
Reach out to those new employees in your unit. 
See the PECG.org website to join, it’s quick and 
easy.  And remember, if they put your name 
down as a reference, you get $50 for Rank and 
File or $200 for Supervisor Managers.   

https://pecg.org/join-pecg/ 
District 5 Delivery Celebration 

Your PECG SLO Section helped supply the 
refreshments for this event and it was a 
wonderful celebration of all the hard work our 
members have put in that past year.   
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Upcoming Section Elections 
It is almost time to vote on next year’s SLO 
Section PECG Officers.  Soon a call for 
nominations will be sent out to all members with 
voting to follow.  If you want to know more about 
your profession’s history, get involved with your 
current profession in Sacramento and at the 
local section level, join us as an Officer to 
represent your local PECG SLO Section.  If you 
have any questions, please reach out to a 
current officer.   
 
 
 
PECG SLO Section Membership Giveback 

Some SLO Section Officers have been holding 
meet and greets with coffee and donuts at local 
offices.  In addition to all the wonderful things 
PECG does for you and your profession, we are 
giving back to you with some SWAG and snacks 
locally.  Here is Sarah Treadwell and Christopher 
Cook at the local Waterboards office in April.  

 

  Upcoming Events 
• SLO Section Officer visits are happening 
constantly with SWAG.  Keep on the lookout 
for goodies and care packages at your local 
office throughout this coming summer.     
• The 3rd annual “SLO PECG Hot August 
Car Show” is happening on Tuesday morning 
August 1st, 2023 from 7 am to 8 am in the 
Caltrans District Office North parking lot 
located at 50 Higuera Street in beautiful San 
Luis Obispo.  Your PECG SLO Section 
officers will be there to provide coffee, donuts, 
hand out SWAG and celebrate the things that 
move us.  Send current Section President 
Christopher Cook an email so we can reserve 
you a space! 
• SLO PECG Section Annual Dinner and 
swearing in of Section Officers to be held this 
year in late September.  Actual date and 
reservations to be announced soon.  

 

 

 

 

 


